

From: The Office of T.R.H. The Prince and Princess of Wales

Private and Confidential

20th September, 2023

Dear all the Staff and Students at Gatley Primary School,

a copy of your lovely book *Paddington Remembers the Queen*. Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay in responding to you. Thank you for your letter to The Prince and Princess of Wales and for sending

send you their warmest thanks and very best wishes. Their Royal Highnesses appreciate your thoughtfulness and would have me

Yours sincerely,

Mary Henry

Gatley Primary School